
Big Horn County Montana Project Updates 

Current Construction Activities:                           July 19, 2024 

Pavement pulverization for Full Depth Reclamation, the first stage of recycling asphalt to re-
pave the same area, was completed this week. Traffic control existed where work was 
conducted.  

Upcoming Construction Activities: Work will progress in preparation for the paving 
that will occur in a few weeks. In addition, existing culverts will be cleaned to ensure proper 
road drainage. Culvert cleaning is a regular task that is essential to the long-term protection of 
road beds, ditches, banks, and embankments. 

Warman Loop Road 

Western Federal Lands Highway Division 

Project Information 
 

Project Number: 
MT BIGHORN 46(1) 
 

FHWA Contact: 
Matt Poppe 
Project Engineer 
mathew.poppe@dot.gov 
406-836-0019 
1220 38th St N 
Great Falls, MT 59405 
 

Project Partner: 
Big Horn County, Montana 
 

Contractor:  
Riverside Contracting, Inc. 
5571 Alloy South 
Missoula, MT 59808 
 

Notice to Proceed:  
04/1/2024 
 

Fixed Completion Date: 
9/30/2024 
 

Project Description: 
This project will rehabilitate 
the Warman Loop Road, 
including minor drainage 
improvements, installation of 
a box culvert at Warman 
Creek, subgrade stabilization 
and new asphalt surfacing of 
the roadway. 
 

Project Staff: 
Matt Poppe 
Sean Yeates 
April Graham 

Work Schedule: 
Monday- Friday, 6:00 am - 6:00 pm 
 
Delays and Closures: (Please have patience during construction) 
 
Delays:  Alternating, flagger-controlled, single lane closures can be expected 
between 6 am and 6 pm, Monday through Friday. 

 

Road Closures:  None expected.  

Above, the contractor begins pavement pulverization on Warman Loop Road. The 
pictured machine performs cold recycling for asphalt as well as soil stabilization. 

Project Website:  https://highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/mt/bighorn-46-1 

https://highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/mt/bighorn-46-1

